From: Carter, Eric M. [mailto:Eric.Carter@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Monday, April 22, 2019 12:52 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: RE: Board of Ethics Approval for State Department Funded Travel Cape Town South Africa

HI Steve I hope you had a great Easter Weekend?  I am writing to inform you of my and Cmdr. Ernest Cato's return from the Cape Town and Johannesburg South Africa Policing Conference funded solely by the Department of State.    The Department of State arranged and paid for the conference including Airfare, lodging and per-diem and all related transportation cost while in South Africa.   It was a great conference with a tremendous amount of eye opening exposure to international policing.   During the trip we didn’t receive any Honorariums.    If you need any further information please reach out to me.  Take care and have a great summer.

Eric M. Carter
Deputy Chief 
Special Functions Divison
Chicago Police Dept
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